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NCRC announces support for Employee Free Choice Act 
 
Washington, DC - The National Community Reinvestment Coalition, an association of 
over 600 community organizations dedicated to expanding access to capital and credit, 
today announced its support for Employee Free Choice Act. The Employee Free Choice 
Act would expand the right of working people to expand unions to bargain collectively in 
their work place. NCRC is endorsed EFCA out of a deep concern for the pervasive 
violation of the working people when they attempt to exercise their basic freedom to form 
unions. 
 

### 
 
The National Community Reinvestment Coalition is an association of more than 600 
community-based institutions that promote access to basic banking services, including 
credit and savings, to create and sustain affordable housing, job development and vibrant 
communities for America's working families. 


